EIS Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

April 10, 2007

Attendees:  Bob Barr, Cindy Castillo, Kim Chief Elk, Sue Gatlin, Pat Hyland, Penny Johnson, Kathy Kyne, Bill Lindke, Kent McGee, Sherri Mines, Kathleen Moberg, Hector Quinonez, Carmen Redmond, Chien Shih, Bernata Slater

Each of the Sponsors reported on the progress of the Business Process Review KP.  In spite of the heavy workloads and the first week of classes, all of the teams will have completed the review of the Business Process Review KP.  Everyone should be commended for their efforts.

There are a few changes to the functional teams:  Hector Quinonez will co-sponsor the Finance Team with Bernata Slater ; Bill Lindke, former associate registrar at Foothill College, will work with Penny Johnson and the Records team; and Bob Barr will be the sponsor of the Technical Team.  

The project calendar was reviewed with some concerns about the calendar in light of team member workloads, Measure C, construction, etc.  The committee appreciated the amount of time being spent to complete this task; it was agreed we would maintain the calendar and if we encountered issues, we would deal with them individually.  

Student Input:  Kathy and Chien met with John Cognetta and Daphne Small to discuss a method to gather data from students about the EIS project.  It was determined that we would use Decision Director to survey students about the following:  web presence, admissions and records issues.  Kathy distributed the survey questions.  Kathy and Chien will meet with each of the student body groups and determine a date for the survey and the participation level.

